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DIARY DATES 
 

JUNE 

7th Assembly 9.15am 

10th  Public Holiday—Queen’s Birthday 

20th  Refugee Day 

28th Assembly 9.15am 

 

JULY 

3rd Music is Fun 

5th Last day of Term 2  

   - Early dismissal 2pm 

 

    

  SCHOOL CARD 

Applications available from the school office. 

Please contact us and we can send home an 

application with your child. If you have any 

queries regarding the forms please call or 

come into the front office and we can help you. 

   

  PAYMENTS 

Please remember EFTPOS payments can be 

made over the phone to either Tracey or Chris  

eg OSHC, school fees, excursions   

   

  OSHC 

Director: Jo Battersby 0418 585 142  

Before school care: 7am-8.30am 

After school care: 3pm-6pm 

Vac Care/Pupil Free Days: 7am-6pm   

 

CLOVELLY DELI 

Tuesday to Friday - Recess and lunch  

Children must order lunch from their classroom 

in the morning. If you have a current police 

check and would like to help in the canteen, 

please speak to Jo, our canteen manager.

   

  UNIFORM SHOP 

Tuesday to Friday 9am—9.30am 

We are helping keep children safe through new 

screening laws.  Stronger, more effective and 

transparent screening laws for people working or 

volunteering with children have been introduced in 

South Australia. The new screening laws were 

recommended as part of federal and South Australian 

royal commissions, to help keep children safe in our 

communities. The new laws mean that from 1 July 2019 

everyone working or volunteering with children must 

have a valid child-related check.   

Also changing from 1 July 2019 is the state’s current 

system for child-related employment screenings, which 

will be replaced with a working with children check 

(WWCC).  

This new check is coming in to better protect your 

children and make sure that people working or 

volunteering with children are suitable. It does this 

through a monitored and more robust assessment of a 

person’s eligibility to work or volunteer with children. 

Because the check is monitored, immediate action can 

be taken if a person is charged with a concerning 

offence. The new check covers off on a person’s 

national criminal history including all spent convictions, 

pending and non-conviction charges, and other 

disciplinary and child protection information.  

A WWCC is valid for five years and is portable across 

roles and organisations throughout South Australia.  

Current, valid child-related employment screening 

checks done by DHS/DCSI will be recognised as a 

WWCC until they expire. There is also a 12 month 

transition period for anyone with a National Police 

Certificate assessed by their organisation, with the 

certificate valid till 1 July 2020.  For most people, this 

means they don’t need to do anything to be ready for 

the new law starting on 1 July 2019.  

Book Club catalogues (issue #4) are here this week. Let’s 

get reading!  Reading for even 10 minutes a day 

exposes your child to more than 600,000 words in a 

year!  The benefit of this word exposure is immense—

research shows us that reading more improves a child’s 

performance in general knowledge, vocabulary, reading 

comprehension, verbal 

fluency and spelling.  

Reading for even just 10 

minutes each day 

improves your child’s 

academic success, and 

improves your child’s 

empathy and his/her 

emotional intelligence!  
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Dear Families,  

We hope that you are all managing to keep warm in this  significantly cooler weather. As 

we are settling into winter, we remind you of the Dress Code expectations for the colder 

weather. All children are expected to be warmly dressed and in the school colours: navy, 

or maroon for this year only if you are yet to purchase the new uniform.  The Uniform Shop 

is open 9.00am-9.30am Tuesday-Friday.  We encourage a high standard of appearance 

and neatness within the school, and all children are expected to wear the uniform for all 

school activities unless specified otherwise. 

Governing Council have recently agreed to add another item that will be available through 

our Uniform shop. The item is a navy zipped polar fleece jacket—we will let you know 

when it is available for purchase. A rain type jacket is also being considered for inclusion 

as a Uniform option.  

As you will see by the attendance rate from last week of 88%, there are a number of     

students who are unwell. A reminder to please keep your child home if they are unwell as 

this will help to minimise the spread of viruses to others.  

Whilst we are not quite half 

way through the school year, 

we have begun some initial 

planning for  the 2020 school 

year. As part of this planning, 

we are offering a range of         

opportunities to tour our school 

for families who are considering 

schooling for next year.  

The dates are included on the 

poster. If you know of any   

families who have pre school 

children and are considering 

schools for next year, please 

encourage them to book into a 

tour. We hope you enjoy the 

long weekend and that it     

provides you with the         

opportunity to spend some 

time with family and friends.  

Regards, 

Terena  

ATTENDANCE TARGET 95% 

 Our average attendance for the year is 90%.  

Term 2 Week 5 88%.  

Environmental Hints 

Keeping Children Safe  

Book Club  



The South Australian Cricket Association are 

providing us with four free after school sessions for 

our students of all ages, starting next Friday at  3.10

-4.10pm.  Whilst the sessions will be teacher 

supervised, we highly encourage parent/carer 

support/attendance.  Students are to be promptly 

collected at 4.10pm, or they will need to go to 

OSHC. 

Sessions are as follows: 

Friday June 14th: 3.10pm – 4.10pm (Week 7) 

Friday June 21st: 3.10pm – 4.10pm (Week 8) 

Friday June 28th: 3.10pm – 4.10pm (Week 9) 

Friday July 5th 11.50am – 12.40pm (Last day Term 2) 

The intention behind 

the sessions is to 

increase  s tudent 

i n t e r e s t  a n d 

understanding of the 

sport whilst also 

making connections to 

local clubs should 

cricket be something 

you and your child are 

looking for.   

Y6 & Y7 visited Parliament House last week, where 

they learnt about the operations and processes of 

South Australian politics. 

‘Y7 and Y6 went to Parliament House.  Both classes 

travelled by train to the Adelaide Train Station. The 

2 activities we did were a tour of Parliament House 

and we also walked around Rundle Mall. The most 

fun part was when we got to do a debate in the 

House of Representatives (also know as the Lower 

House.)  Y6 debated about if homework should be 

banned and Y7 debated if schools need more 

funding or not.  After that, we got to see the 

Legislative Council (the Upper House.)’  -  Alex (Y7) 

Market Day  - Y7 
 
When: 12.50pm - start of lunch 

 Friday, 28th June 2019    

Where: Outside by the door to Technology 

What:  food, slime, stress toys and more. 

Keep your eyes out for more information around the 

school.   All profits will be donated to our school. 

 

'Be the master, not the victim of your feelings' is 

the main message from the purple poster. 

Questions are given to prompt children to think 

about their responsibility with regards to their 

thoughts and actions. 

Play is the Way philosophy was written to empower 

students with the social and emotional awareness, 

language and understanding, so that they 

undertake the actions of a person who 

is empathetic, friendly, courageous, resilient and 

compassionate. Everyone within the school is using 

this language and these questions within our 

school community. We consider students, teachers 

and parents to be community members - we would 

love for you to join us on the journey to 

embedding the Play is the Way language in our 

every day thinking and communication with others! 

Ask your children the questions on the purple 

poster to help them practice. What an amazing 

Team we will be! Go Clovelly Park Primary School! 

Thank you for your support. 

Also remember the Golden Rule - 'Treat others as 

you would like them to treat you'   

On Monday and Tuesday 27th and 28th of May, 

during Reconciliation Week, six Aboriginal 

students went to the STEM Aboriginal Student 

Congress at the Convention Centre in the city.  

On Monday, we were welcomed by Uncle Moogie 

and we saw some dancers. Then we did 3 activities. 

The first was Starlab. We went in an inflatable 

dome and we learnt about our solar system and 

further into space. After that we had an activity 

where we learnt about dimensions of space; one 

dimension, two dimensions, three dimensions and 

even 4 dimensions. After that we listened to Uncle 

Frank tell us about his life. We learnt about how he 

was taken from his mum and dad and had to live 

with other families. He also told us about how he 

was showing respect to the Aboriginal soldiers 

who fought in the First World War, Second World 

War and Vietnam. He told us how he has travelled 

to many different places in the world. 

On Tuesday, we had an activity where we learnt 

about maths in music. A music specialist, Hannah, 

told us about how music helps our brains make 

connections for all sorts of learning. The last 

activity we did was about tracing our history 

through DNA. They took hair samples from 

Aboriginal people in many places around Australia 

around 100 years ago. They are hoping to help 

people from the Stolen Generation find out where 

they come from by matching their hair sample 

DNA. We went into the SA Library archives and 

some of us found information about our families. 

We went into a Science laboratory, where we put 

on suits and practised using digital pipettes.  

At the end of the Congress we all said goodbye 

with Uncle Moogie. We also listened to a hip hop 

artist who sang the story of his life. We saw a great 

animation on two of the entire walls of the 

Convention Centre. We all had a fun time!  We’d 

love to go again next year! 

 

 

 

Cricket 

Play is the Way  

STEM Aboriginal Student 

Parliament House  

Market Day  


